
Dear Sir or Madam- 
We the people want to choose who will represent us, we don't want current politicians picking their 
voters to ensure they stay elected.  Please create a nonpartisan, independent redistricting committee, 
similar to the one former SOS Dennis Richardson proposed, that would ensure a fair and transparent 
process and recognize the diverse voting populations in our state. 
Thank you for your time.  
Cordially, 
Carri Hedrick  
 


